
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Holly Beeson <Holly.Beeson@llr.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 5/2/2016 12:32:55 PM

Subject: RE: S1177, 1252, and 685

Any update, Holly? Thank you.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Holly Beeson [mailto:Holly.Beeson@llr.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 5:17 PM
 
To: Glaccum, David
 
Subject: RE: S1177, 1252, and 685
 

David, I'm working on this response for you and should have it to you tomorrow. These three bills are 
important to the agency so the responses are a little more detailed than usual. Thanks so much.
 

Holly Beeson
 
Counsel to the Office of Communications and Governmental Affairs South Carolina Department of 
Labor, Licensing and Regulation
 

Confidentiality Note: This e-mail message, including any attachments, contains privileged and 
confidential information intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader 
of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this 
e-mail message, including attachments, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail 
message in error, please notify us immediately by telephone or email, and return the original e-mail 
message, including attachments, to LLR Office of Communications and Government Affairs, Post 
Office Box 11329, Columbia, SC 29211, via the US Postal Service. Thank you.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Glaccum, David [mailto:DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov]
 
Sent: Wednesday, April 27, 2016 8:06 AM
 
To: Holly Beeson
 
Subject: S1177, 1252, and 685
 

Holly,
 

Hope you are well.
 

Any background on the above listed bills?
 

mailto:Glaccum,%20David%20%3CDavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:Holly.Beeson@llr.sc.gov
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov


Thank you.
 

DMG
 

Sent from my iPhone



